
 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners, 

     What a privilege it is to be able to 
serve Jesus!  I am amazed time and time 
again that He would allow us to give our 
lives to Him and then use us for His glo-
ry! 

     March has been busy for us. We have 
been from Southern GA, to Louisville, 
KY, to Corinth, MS.  We have driven 
almost 4000 miles in the last month or 
so.  Our schedule is fairly full with only a 
few open dates before the end of the 
year! We are thanking God for leading 
us to the right churches that are catch-
ing the burden of India and the need for 
the Gospel to be preached there! 

     Thank you so very much to the Pas-
tors and churches who have recently 
partnered with us to reach India with 
the gospel. We are so excited to see all 
that God has in store for us. 

     Just an update to let you know where 
we are support wise. We are at 70% of 
our needed support and with several 
churches coming on board here recently 
we seem to be picking up steam to leave.  

     We have set a date for departure on 
January 15th.  Please help us pray that 
the rest of our support would come in 
that so we can get to to India! We are 
excited to leave and believe God will 
bring the remaining support in that is 
needed. 

Visit our website at     

www.ComeAndSeeIndia.org  

Together we can reach them, 
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